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The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the 
public of the activities of an entity named Vivant Financial S.A., which claims 
to be established in Luxembourg. 

According to the information available to the CSSF, this entity attempts to 
collect funds from investors for so-called "life-settlement" transactions.  

The CSSF informs the public that Vivant Financial S.A. is not under the 
prudential supervision of the CSSF and has not been granted the required 
authorisation to offer such services in or from Luxembourg. 

 

 

Luxembourg, 21 January 2011 
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